
Using Network Attached Computer Equipment at 
the The Svedberg Laboratory (TSL) during the AUC 2009 

Conference

For  security  reasons,  the  following  rules  have  to  be  followed  before 
connecting computer equipment to the network at TSL:

Wired connection (for the workshop):

• Nothing may be connected to the wired network without informing 
Ib  Kôersner,  preferably  well  in  advance  by  mail  to 
system@tsl.uu.se. 

• All wired machines have to be known by the name of computer, 
user and the MAC address.

• All these wired machines have to be patched with the latest patches 
available and have antivirus software updated with the latest virus 
definitions available.

Wireless connection:

• For the wireless network you need an account that will be given to 
you as part of the conference material. To get access to the network 
start a browser and try to reach any site. You will be prompted for 
your account details.

• For  your  own  security  you  are  advised  to  keep  your  computer 
updated with patches and virus definitions.

All connections:

• Use  DHCP  to  obtain  an  IP  address  when  connecting  to  any 
network at TSL.
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